

Artwork Instructions

Tens of thousands of paper cut-outs of children's hands are hung in the Capitol Rotunda during Children's Week (January 21-26). We encourage you to decorate paper hands with colorful artwork, stories, and attach small pictures and/or posters (no larger than 11x14).



Make Hand Art In Your Program Today!



Create hand art in your program, and string together in strands between 8-10 feet. Attach a name card that tells your program name, program city, class name, and class age group. All hand art can be turned in at the January Face-to-Face Meeting (January 5th) or to any Early Learning Coalition office by Monday, January 8th.

Call 850-747-5400 Ext. 114 for more information, or visit www.elcnwf.org/childrens-week/.







Use #GiveUsAHand to tag your artwork on social media.